
 

Date:28.12.2023 

 

Sub: Reply to BSE for clarification sought on significant movement in price of the shares of the 

Company 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

This has reference to clarification sought from Wonder Electricals Limited (“the Company”) on December 

28, 2023, in relation to significant movement in price of the shares of the Company. 

In this regard, we would like to inform you that the Company is in compliance with SEBI (LODR) 

Regulations, 2015 and the Company has promptly intimating / informing the Stock Exchange on all event(s) 

and information(s), which may have a bearing on the operation/ performance of the Company which include 

all price sensitive information as and when required from time to time. 

The Company has not withheld any information or events which, in our opinion, would have an impact on 

the price of the Shares of the Company. 

Therefore, the significant movement in volume and in the share price is purely a market driven and owing 

to the market conditions on which the Company neither, has any control nor has any knowledge of reasons. 

We hope the above clarifies and request you to kindly take the same information on your records.  

Please acknowledge the receipt of the same. 

Thanking you, 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 For Wonder Electricals Limited 

 

 

 

Dhruv Kumar Jha 

Company Secretary & Compliance Officer 

 

To, 

Listing Compliance Department 

National Stock Exchange of India Limited (NSE)                                            

Exchange Plaza, Plot no. C-1, Block-G, 

Bandra Kurla Complex, 

Bandra (E), Mumbai -400051 

  

Scrip Symbol: WEL 

ISIN: INE02WG01016 

To, 

BSE Limited 

Corporate Relation Department  

1st Floor, New Trading Ring 

Rotunga Building Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400001 

 

Scrip Code: 543449 
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